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Comments: The Forest Service should reject the Holland Lake Development proposal at the outset.    The FS

shouldn't be wasting taxpayer money or citizens' time responding to this inappropriate proposal. At various

locations around the lake the FS has posted signs attempting to protect the water foul (Loons) nesting areas.

This proposal, if implemented,  would ultimately eliminate the Loon from this lake due to a huge increase in

activity, both around the lake and within the lake.   This is only ONE example of the need to conduct a full and

comprehensive EIS that considers the full range of potential impacts at Holland Lake and the surrounding public

lands, including the Bob Marshall Wilderness and Mission Mountain Wilderness.    

     Also, I have GREAT  DIFFICULTY allowing a federal agency (FS) to assist and support a business that would

have out of state corporate funding particularly at the expense of wildlife, forests and lakes owned by all

Americans.   This proposal is essentially the selling of Montana to a few who are outside of Montana and do not

share the wilderness and wildlife values that are found here in the state.    This is a flawed proposal at so many

levels.   Say NO loudly!  


